
 

 

St George and Sutherland Shire Table Tennis Association 

Coronavirus 

 

Dear All,  

Please see below for the Australian Institute of Sport’s Medical Update on the Novel Coronavirus.  

Table Tennis Australia (TTA) has recommended that this advice is followed at a minimum. Please take care and stay 

healthy. 

In addition, St George & Sutherland Shire Table Tennis Association also recommend the following: 

If you have been in mainland China in the last 14 days, you must isolate yourself in your home for 14 days after 

leaving China: 

During this time, please: 

 do not attend public places, in particular work, school, childcare, university or our table 

tennis pennants  

 wear a surgical mask if you’re in the same room with other people and if you’re seeking 

medical advice 

 phone Healthdirect: 1800 022 222 if you become unwell.  

 

To maintain hygiene at our table tennis locations at HALC and St Marks Church:  

 Wash your hands with soap as often as possible 

 Do not wipe your hands on the table  

 Avoid shaking hands or slapping hands at the end of the match 

 Bring a towel to wipe off your sweat 

 

 



 

 

 

 


